
Dear Ma’am/Sir: 

 

This refers to your inquiry on the submission of the EPA certification with the required 

notarization. You may please submit the notarized certification on or before 3 January 

2022. 

Kindly note that the revised certification shall undergo validation procedures to 

determine compliance with the EPA requirement under the PBB Guidelines.1 

Thank you very much. 

Performance Monitoring Division 
Department of Budget and Management 
Government Procurement Policy Board - Technical Support Office 
Unit 2504, Raffles Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road 
Ortigas Center, Pasig City 
(02) 7900-6741 to 44 (TF) local 102 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail. 
 
We value your feedback! May we request a few minutes of your time to give us a 
feedback and answer the client satisfaction survey in this link:  
https://forms.gle/K3d7siwbt4DhxrnX9. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email or its attachment(s).   
 

Note that this message may contain confidential or proprietary information.  If you have received this message in error, 
please notify me and then delete it from your system. Any unauthorized disclosure in any form of the contents of this 
email shall be dealt with in accordance with applicable laws and rules.  
 

Moreover, the private views and opinions expressed in this email shall not be construed as the opinion or position of 
the Government Procurement Policy Board or its Technical Support Office.  

 
1 Memorandum Circular No. 2020-1 of the Inter-Agency Task Force (IATF) on the Harmonization of National 
Government Performance Monitoring, Information and Reporting Systems 
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